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From: David
Sent: 10 April 2014 15:46
To: Planning
Cc: Jill Bastow
Subject: NYM/2014/0065/FL
Dear Sir

[ am writing following receiving the amended plans for the application for conversion of barns to form local
occupancy dwelling. Our previous objections still stand.

To raise the courtyard and build a wall is defrimental to the character of the open courtyard. It will also
impact on our access rights over the courtyard to our beer cellar and oil store. We have recently opened
the Everley Cafe, after it was closed for nearly two years, and had fallen into a state of disrepair. It is
difficult enough starting a new business in the current economic climate, without having to deal with costly
and time consuming access issues to the beer cellar, oil store and holiday cottage.

Your faithfully
David Harrison

Sent from my iPad
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